May 15, 2019

Zoning Commission for the
District of Columbia

441 4th Street, NW, Suite 210S
Washington, D.C. 20001

Re:  Support for PUD Modification Application
Z.C. Case No. 14-14A
501 H Street, NE

Dear Members of the Commission:

I am the owner of property located directly adjacent to 501 H Street, NE. I have met with
the developer of the property on several occasions and I am in full support of the proposal to add
office use and four new windows to the second floor of the building. I therefore urge the
Commission to approve the proposed application.

Thank you fogztention to my recommendation.
Thelma Nelson -
515 H Street, NE
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